
 
 

David S. Samford 
david@gosssamfordlaw.com 

(859) 368-7740 
 
 
 
 
 

October 1, 2020 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY  40601 
 

RE: Case No. 2018-00302 
 
Dear Executive Director: 
 
 Attached, please find a copy of Clark Energy Cooperative, Inc.’s Written Statement in 
Response to the Commission’s September 24, 2020 Order, to be filed in the above-referenced 
matter.  Please return a file-stamped copy of this filing to my office at your earliest convenience.  
This will further certify that the foregoing electronic filing is a true and accurate copy of the 
document being filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the 
Commission on October 1, 2020; that there are currently no parties that the Commission has 
excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and that a copy of the filing in 
paper medium will be hand delivered to the Commission within thirty (30) days of the end of the 
current state of emergency. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       David S. Samford 
 
 
Enc. 
 

ATTORNEYS AT LAW PLLC 


